
 

 
To:           All Maryland Policy Issuing Agents of WFG National Title Insurance Company 
From:  WFG Underwriting Department  
Date:  March 11, 2019 
Bulletin No.:  MD 2019-01 
Subject:   Maryland Affordable Housing Trust Annual Reports are due on 3/31/2019 

All WFG agents doing business in Maryland should be aware of the need to file annual 
Maryland Affordable Housing Trust (MAHT) reports.  Maryland can impose substantial fines for 
non-compliance. 
 
Blank copies of the MAHT annual report form can be obtained by contacting Peter Brady, Esq., 
MAHT Administrator, at 301-429-7670, or Bradford A. Thomas, MIA Senior Enforcement 
Officer, at 410-468-2266. 
 
You may also click HERE for a list of frequently asked questions about MAHT. 
 

Information Bulletins are designed to provide our agents with information we think will help in 
managing their business or just being better title professionals, but which does not rise to the 
level of being an underwriting mandate and are not within the scope of the agency agreement.  

https://wfgcloud.com/secureStore/index.php/s/LJOQnW6accHa6VM/download
https://wfgcloud.com/secureStore/index.php/s/LJOQnW6accHa6VM/download

